
Project Update: November 2018 

 

Butterfly Survey (Post- Monsoon): September-October 2018 

 

 Butterfly survey of post-monsoon has been successfully completed as mentioned 

in the project time schedules.  

 The data entry of both surveys is in process and the detailed checklists of butterfly 

of the study sites, with habitat preference, elevational distribution, abundance of 

the species will be submitted by the end of December 2018 in the final report. 

 

Conservation Awareness Programmes 

 

 School conservation education programmes were successfully conducted. 

 Butterfly watching programme was partially conducted because of less students 

number presence in school. 

 Informal and formal meeting with local clubs and questionnaire survey with local 

peoples were partailly conducted because of their daily busy schedules in 

domestic livelihoods like herder, carpenter, hoteliers etc.  

 

 
Conducting school conservation education programs. 

 

 
  Conducting drawing competition  (Left) and with winner Asmita Gurung (Grade 10) 

(Right). 

 



Group photo after school conservation education program. 

 

 
Students reading the conservation materials 

 

 



 
Conveying conservation message from Tilicho Lake (4919 meters), Manang, the highest 

lake situated for its size in the world. 


